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MoGas Pipeline LLC, Critical Notice 
11/18/2019 Critical Maintenance Notice - Update 1 

 
MoGas Pipeline has completed the maintenance impacting the MRT delivery/receipt point in 
Wood River, Illinois.  Effective immediately, the facilities are back in service and MoGas can 
resume accepting nominations (receipts or deliveries) at its MRT interconnect.    
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